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Comments: I am writing in full support of all comments made by Crested Butte Mountain Bike Association

(CBMBA).  I have read all of their comments in full and I support them all.

 

In a more general sense, I feel as if mountain bike usage has been unfairly and/or unjustifiably limited in our

forest service area, and I would like to see much more trails built and made open to non-motorized bicycle use.  

 

Also, it is extremely important to me that Mt Emmons "red lady" winter access be preserved for back country

skiing near the town of Crested Butte.

 

Thank you.


